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TO: Jesse Bacon, Superintendent

FROM: Tom Brillhart, Chief Operations Officer

DATE: September 24, 2021

RE: Bus Driver and Exceptional Child Bus Monitor Stipend &
Labor Shortage

I would like to recommend board approval for the implementation of a Bus Driver and Exceptional Child
Bus Monitor Stipend effective Oct 12, 2021 through June 30, 2022, which is the remainder of the fiscal year.
This stipend will likely assist in addressing the labor shortage in the transportation department.

In order to be eligible for this stipend:
® Bus Drivers must drive all available work days in a Monday through Friday work week.

¢ Exceptional Child Bus Monitors must monitor on the bus all available work days in a Monday
through Friday work week.

Bus Drivers and Exceptional Child Bus Monitors will be eligible to receive $50.00 each week for meeting
the above criteria. This will be the responsibility of the Transportation Department to communicate which
employee is eligible to receive the stipend. This stipend will end on June 30, 2022. Funding for this
program will be covered through the General Fund.
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